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  School Matters 

From the Headteacher 
Help for Ukraine 
Many of the children have spoken to adults in school 
about doing something to raise money to help the 
people of Ukraine. With this in mind we will have a non-

uniform day next Thursday 7th
 April – donations can be 

made through School gateway.  
We will also be having a cake sale after school on that day. If 
there are any parents who could help by running the cake 
sale, please email the office and let us know, and, of course, 
please all get baking to help out. 
Don’t forget that school finishes at 1.30pm next Friday 
afternoon, the last day of the Spring Term. 

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  
               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

Friday 15th March 2022 

From the PTFA 
 

MR LONG'S CHALLENGE!  
One more week to sponsor Mr Longs challenge! He's 
getting fit and trim, losing lbs to gain £s, in aid of the PTFA!  
The challenge ends next week when we will reveal the 
totals! Show your support and give Mr Long that final push 
via the School Gateway payment system. 

Whole school word count so far this School Year-  

34,663,142 
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Changes to measures and guidance                                                                                             
for managing COVID-19 in education and childcare settings from Friday 1 April 

On Tuesday 29 March, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Sajid Javid, set out the next 
steps for living with COVID-19 in England from Friday 1st April. 

As of today, 1st April, free COVID-19 tests will be unavailable for the majority of people, only 
continuing to be available for specific groups. 

Government Guidance 

The guidance we are now following is as follows: 

• Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home 
and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when 
they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend. 

• Children and young people under 18 years of age who have a positive Covid test result, should 
stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 3 days. 

• Adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel 
unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well 
enough to resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature. 

• Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with 
other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious.  

• The population now has much stronger protection against COVID-19 than at any other point in 
the pandemic. This means we can begin to manage the virus like other respiratory infections, 
thanks to the success of the vaccination programme and access to antivirals, alongside natural 
immunity and increased scientific and public understanding about how to manage risk. 

 

Rules for School 

• As and when we receive further guidance we will update these guidelines. 
• Based on the above, if your child is unwell and has a positive Covid test result, please do not 

send your child back to school until they are well and do not have a high temperature, even if 
this is longer than the advised 3-day isolation period for Covid. 

• We will no longer provide work at home for children with a positive Covid result as the 
absence from school is now only 3 days unless they are unwell with it, and in which case we 
would not expect a child to complete work anyway. 

• If a parent has a positive Covid result then we continue to ask that you do not come onto the 
school site for the recommended 5 days of isolation and instead, ask another adult to drop off 
and collect your child. If this is not possible, then please contact the school office in advance 
and we can arrange for staff to meet you at the school gate to collect your child and return 
them to you at the end of the school day. This will minimise the chances of spreading Covid to 
other parents, children and staff. 

• A reminder that if your child has diarrhoea and/or vomiting, you must keep your child off 
school for 48 hours from the last incidence of diarrhoea or vomiting. We will send your child 
home if you send your child back to school earlier than this. 
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